e ‘ATTACHMENTS

From: Carol Abernethy on behalf of Cal Horton:
Sent:  Monday, February 17, 2003 12:40 PM
To: ‘Bob Richards'

Cc: Gene Poveromo; Kay Tapp; Mayor pro tem Pat Evans (patevans@bellsouth.net); Council Member
Bill Strom (billstrom@nc.rr.com); Council Member Dorothy Verkerk (dverkerk@mindspring.com);
Council Member Ed Harrison (ed.harrison@mindspring.com); Councit Member Flicka Bateman
(foateman@unch.unc.edu); Council Member Jim Ward (W) (wardjl@email.unc.edu); Council
Member Mark Kleinschmidt (mark@cdpl.org); Mayor Kevin C. Foy (TCH)
(kevinfoy@townofchapelhill.org); Council Member Jim Ward; Council Member Edith Wiggins (new)
(Ewigg123@aol.com), Toni Pendergraph (ToniPendergraph); Cal Horton (CalHorton); Flo Miller
(FioMiller); Joyce Smith (JoyceSmith); Ralph Karpinos (RalphKarpinos), Sonna Loewenthal
(SonnaLoewenthal); Emily Dickens; Bill Stockard

Subject: RE: WILSON ASSEMBLAGE
A copy of your email message has been forwarded to each Council Member.

Carol Abernethy

Exec. Asst., Manager's Office
Town of Chapel Hill

----- Qriginal Message-----

From: Bob Richards [mailto:RVR@charter.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2003 1:13 PM
To: Manager

Subject: WILSON ASSEMBLAGE

ATTENTION: Town Council and Community Design Commission

v

DANGER!!

The intersection of US 15/501 and Erwin Road is allready the most hazardous and crowded intersection
in North Carolina, or anywhere with 5 roads entering the area.

'HOW UNBELIEVABLE TO PUT 400 TO 500 MORE CARS IN THIS PART OF AN ALREADY
OVERCROWDED, BUSY THOROUGH THOROFARE!!!

Hilda Bell Richards
124 Berry Patch Lane
Summerfield Crossing
Chapel Hill, NC 27514

3/7/2003



